
 

 

OFFICIAL 

More Trains, More Services  
Mascot Power Supply Upgrade Project 
Out-of-hours construction activities at 200 O’Riordan Street 
 

Further to our notification delivered on 28 October, we are writing to let you know about out-of-hours construction activities in 
our compound at 200 O’Riordan Street from 4am Saturday 10 December through to 2am Monday 12 December 2022.  

The compound will be used for deliveries, storage of materials and equipment, prestart work meetings and worker parking in 
connection with work inside the T8 Airport Line Tunnel. This work will take place during a scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork 
period when no trains will be running to ensure the safety of our workers.   

We thank you for your understanding and will make every effort to minimise disruption to nearby residents.  

If you have any questions or would like more on the More Trains, More Services project, please contact our project team on 
1800 684 490 or projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
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